
KOONGGA 

6th May 2019 

It’s International night! FUN, FOOD, and FIJI  (Well, we are not going 

there, but we are helping make life vastly better for many children) 

Come along and enjoy a happy social night and an amazing range of 

internationally inspired dishes.  Ross and Helen Egan’s home, 10 

Fisher Avenue North Wahroonga.  There may even be some games 

of skill(?!?!) so bring a few gold coins as well.  Normal dinner charge 

and BYO drinks.  Let’s see what we can do to help those who have 

so little.   

Imagine if your grandkids had to go to school with no electricity. 

Advance notice for the next few weeks:   

Mon 13th May:  Sue Rice from Turramurra Club, who chairs the District Youth Ex-

change with her husband Ray, will speak about Youth Exchange and will be accom-

panied by  Ngaire Ralph, an outstanding young lawyer, who will talk about the ben-

efit she gained from her Youth Exchange experience. 

Mon 20th May:  Graham Bradshaw will speak about an innovative Aboriginal hous-

ing initiative. 



Last Monday's guest speaker was Mike Clarey, newly elected President of Killara Golf 

Club, accompanied by the General Manager David Gazzoli.  

This was the first time the Golf Club has been represented at our dinner meeting. 

Mike & David enjoyed pre-dinner chats with our members and spoke of the Golf 
Club's role in meeting the challenges of the general downward trend in golf playing 
public, the community perceptions of golf, and the need to restructure the club to 

be relevant in a changing world.  

With many golf courses on public land battling to justify their limited use of public 
land, Killara G C is fortunate  to be on private land with some freedom to plan ahead. 

The recent difficulties at Gordon Golf Club are an example of such a problem. 

Killara G C's approach is to establish a 'country club' style of facility, including current 
massive expenditure on upgrading the course fairways and greens to be among top 

50 in Australia. 

The next step is to appoint a project manager group to reconfigure the club house 
buildings, with the blessing of Council, State Planning, club members and local com-

munity.  

Mike and David expressed interest in our Club activities and the opportunity to come 
together on community projects of mutual interest. Our Board will work on a plan 

for these discussions. 

Last week 



There is a strong rumour that the next edition will carry the door ros-

ter,  meanwhile here is the roster for our vitally important Markets 

Team for Sunday 12 May and 9 June.  If you can’t make it,  please ar-

range a swap.  It’s your responsibility! 

 

   12 May 9 June 

BANNERS Frank W Frank W 

SIGNS 
Geoff 

Roger D 

Geoff 

Roger D 

SET UP Frank W Frank W 

8.00 to 10.30 John A Greg N 

10.30 to 1.00 
Robyne A 

Gary K 

Bob E 

Rob H 

1.00 to 3.30 
Gary D 

Lindsay F 

Ross E 
Peter K 


